


















CONTACT INFORMATION 

As we all know, information surrounding the coronavirus continues to evolve, and 
guidance will be based on new information received. Forrestville Valley will 
communicate any changes through the Skyward email and Skylert phone messaging 
systems. Parents are encouraged to visit the district website for the most up-do-date 
information www.fvdlstrict221.org. 

In the event Illinois School Districts may alter mitigation strategies to align with local 
data, the District will implement the recommendation previously sent to parents in July 
2021. If allowable, this plan follows a low, moderate, and high transmission status to 
determine mitigation layers, specifically when masking is required. This plan cannot be 
implemented until approved by CDC, IDPH, and ISBE or the executive order is no 
longer in effect. Any policy or procedure that violates state mandates will jeopardize 
district funding, insurance coverage, and overall liability. 

Our goal continues to emphasize in person instruction, and we will do our best to 
remain open for all students during the 2021-2022 school year. Thank you in advance 
for your support to keep our doors open. 

School offices have resumed regular office hours from 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Monday­
Friday and can be reached as follows: 

German Valley Grade School 

Forreston Grade School 

Forreston Jr/Sr High School 

Forrestville Valley District Office 

(815) 362-2279

(815) 938-2301

(815) 938-2175

(815) 938-2036
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